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AUPRES DES NATIONS UNIES
600 3rd Ave, 2nd Floor, New York, N.Y. 10018
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TO
THE PRESIDENT OF THE ECONOMIC
AND SOCIAL COUNCIL

NEW YORK

Dear President,

With reference to your letter dated July 29, 2021 regarding the Voluntary National
Reviews (VNRs) to be conducted at the 2022 High-Level Political Forum on
Sustainable Development (HLPF), witch will be convened under the auspice of the
Economic and Social Council, I have the honor to bring to your kind attention that
Togo, my Country confirms its participation in the 2022 HLPF and will seize that
opportunity to present its fourth (4") VNR.

While thanking you for the necessary arrangements that your technical teams will
take to include Togo in the list of countries which will present their VNR at the
2022 HLPF, please accept, Dear President, the assurances of my highest
consideration.
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Kokou SEAYEDO
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